
 

For Local 8 Members at YouthCare 
June 7, 2023 

   

United We Win! 
 
Wage Opener This July 
 
In our first contract, we won a $0.50 raise for all union members, 2% raises on our 
anniversary date of hire, and a 3% increase in January of 2023. Now it is time to 
negotiate increases for 2024.  
 
It is important to hear from you! Please complete the following survey: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NWYYKVM. Survey data will be used to help our 
negotiations.  
 
We need a bargaining team! If you are interested in serving on the bargaining team, 
please indicate that on the survey and our Union Representative Phoebe Feldsher will 
reach out to you. Please include accurate contact information to ensure they can reach 
you.  
 
YouthCare Shop Steward Training 
 
Interested in strengthening our Union? Come learn about what it means to be a Shop 
Steward! Shop Stewards are leaders in the workplace who help educate other 
members on their rights and help enforce our contract. OPEIU Local 8 will be hosting a 
training specifically for YouthCare on June 14 from 6 - 7 pm via Zoom. Register here: 
https://forms.gle/CcwwEDvNPuVKd6F79 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NWYYKVM
https://forms.gle/CcwwEDvNPuVKd6F79


If you have any questions, contact Union Representative Phoebe 
Feldsher at phoebe@opeiu8.org or 206-441-8880 ext. 119. 
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